
Friday 18th March 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wednesday Word 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/change?pid=MTA101634&v=55.13 
 
Today we have prayed for our community as our special Lenten Day of prayer. Our prayer 
leaders from Y5 led the assembly today. 
 
Monday 21st March is World Down Syndrome Day. The theme is lots of socks so the 
children can wear colourful socks to school on Monday as we celebrate this day. 
 
Friday 25th March. This is our next own clothes day so , if you can, please bring in an item 
for the food bank at Saint Aidan’s on Friday. 
 
Gerry Flanagan has suggested: 
 
Cereals, tinned meat or fish, sugar, long-life milk, tinned fruit, custard, rice pudding, 
coffee, cordial, soap or shampoo. 
 
Please check on our twitter @AidanPrimary to see how we are praying and helping each 
other this Lent. 
 
Y2 led us in a wonderful assembly telling us all about Saint Patrick yesterday. 
It is the turn of Y3 next Thursday 24th March at 9.15am in the Hall. Please enter via the back 
of the Hall (2 guests per child) and wear a mask. Thank you. 
 
As part of the Catholic Cluster Lenten Prayer Relay Y4 from Sacred Heart School will visit and 
lead us in prayer next Tuesday. We look forward to welcoming them to our school. 
 
Coronavirus. We are, as you would expect, seeing increasing cases in school. 
The current advice is still to isolate for 5 days and test on day 5 and 6 (if negative then your 
child can return to school). 
This could well change again and I will let you know if I receive further advice. 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
With prayers, 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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